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Sent: 10 January 2015 11:57 

To: Nature Conservation 
Subject: Burning of upland vegetation and mismanagement of hedgerows in Ireland. 

 
A Chara, 
 

I'm writing to express my opinion that all burning of upland vegetation in Ireland 
should be banned. Our biodiversity has taken a huge hit with many species on the 
verge of extinction. Immediate action needs to be taken if this is to be reversed - 

before it's too late. I would also like to say that I feel hedgerows in Ireland is 
entirely mismanaged.  LA's need revised and clearer guidelines now in order 
to achieve an appropriate management system. 

 
Can you please reply and advise of what corrective action will be taken in relation to 
these issues? 

 
Is mise le meas, 

 


